
 

 

 

2021 Favourite memories! 

staff 

Miss Margie 

When students understand a learning 
concept and taking photos of the chil-
dren expressing themselves in various 
activities. 

Chappy 

The Rock of Knowledge 
walk. 

Miss Jane 

I really enjoyed the Science Day. 

Mr Rivett 

Camp and seeing improvement  
for children. 

Miss Heidi 

I loved bush walking 
in the Rossville forest 
with the whole school! 
Such a challenge and 
so peaceful! 

Miss Green 

Abseiling on camp. 

Swimming Champions 
Awards 

NAIDOC  Week 

The Garden 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Wow! The 2021 school year is drawing to a close. Looking back over 
the year, the students have had many opportunities to learn, create, 
explore and experience. This is due to the hard work and diligence of 
the fantastic team at Rossville State School. Some of these great 
experiences include Harmony Day and NAIDOC, Bushwalking and 
Camp, and the Science fair, inspiring improvement across all learning 
areas.  
A massive thank you to all involved in this success; John and Sue for 
keeping our grounds and classrooms clean and safe, Miss Green and 
Miss Fiona for guiding student learning, Miss Jane, Mr Mike, Miss 
Margie and Miss Bella for supporting the students and teachers, 
Miss Jen and Miss Sandy for their work in the Library and on the 
Newsletter and Miss Jayne in the office helping everyone stay in 
touch and resourcing the school. Lastly all of the parents and carers 
who have supported the students throughout the year, your support 
has been incredible. Thank you.  
 
Christmas Concert and Graduation 
 
This week the year 6 students will have a special dinner in Cooktown 
to celebrate the end of their journey at Rossville State School. They 
will also have a formal Graduation and celebration at our Christmas 
concert on Monday. The students have been working hard on 
performances and are excited to share them with you. We are 
looking forward to seeing everyone there.  
 
Queensland is Opening up   
 
As many will be aware Queensland is opening up and the health advice continues to be 
updated regularly. The school has a range of plans in place to ensure all students are able to 
continue their learning. We will use a range of communication including, phone, SMS, email 
and facebook. If you have new contact details, please let Miss Jayne know so that we have 
accurate records.  
 
2022 School year  
 
Staff will return to school on 18th January for training and planning. 
School uniforms and enrolments are available on 19th-21st of January. 
First day of school is 24th January.  
 

“Change is hardest at the beginning, messiest in the 
middle and best at the end.” 
— Robin S. Sharma 

 
 
Have a wonderful week, look forward to seeing everyone at the 
Christmas concert and Graduation.  
 
Max 

South Cape Cluster 

Principal’s Report  
 Wednesday 24 November, 2021 

Rossville State School 

Term 4 2021 

Are you linked to our Facebook page?  Rossville State 
School is a closed group for parents of students only. 

Dates to Remember: 

Year 6 Dinner: Thursday 25th Nov 

Rossville Markets:  

 Sunday 28th Nov 10-12pm  

Christmas Party and Senior 
Graduation :  

 Monday 29th Nov 5:30pm  

Boost : Tuesday 30th November 

PBL Awards:  

 Thursday 2nd December 

Last Day of School 2021 : 

 Friday 3rd December  

Rossville Christmas Markets: 
Sunday 12th December 10-12pm  

Staff return to school 2022: 

 Tuesday 18th January  

School uniforms and enrolments 
Wed 19th– Frid 21st of January.  

First day of school 2022: 

 Monday 24th January 

 

Be Safe 

Be Respectful 

Be a Learner 
 

Angus Gully Rd 

ROSSVILLE 4895 

ph: 07 4060 3988 

E: admin@rossvilless.eq.edu.au 

Facebook/RossvilleSS/ 



 

2021 Favourite memories! 

juniors 

Henry 
Having lunch with 
my friends be-
cause we could all 
talk to each oth-
er. 

Wyatt 
I liked playing games 
because they’re fun and 
my friends play. 

Ochre 
The walk on 
BOOST because 
it was through 
nature and I 
like nature. I 
was also excit-
ed. 

Mason 
I like reading so I can 
learn things. 

Avery 
Science is cool because 
it’s fun and I can learn 
new things. 

Echo 
I like doing 
the Christmas 
concert be-
cause I like 
doing plays. 

Jesse 
Waterslide on PBL 
rewards day. Ellie-May 

Obstacle course 

Anyah 
The 
waterslide on 
rewards day. 

Arlo 
T-ball carnival  

Emily 
Playing bull-
rush 

Maddison 
Learning about 
numbers. 

Davidson 
Making a city out of 
paper 

Darby 
Playing games 

Oh my gosh, last newsletter of the year! What a year it has been! So many great experi-
ences, emotions and friends. Let’s look back at all these favourite hard working memories! 

The year 6 students interviewed members of the school and here is what they said: 

2021 Favourite memories! 

Seniors 

Xavier 
My favourite memories are eating 
those delicious bacon and egg 
quiches and pies. My other fa-
vourite memory is sleeping in the 
sand. My most favourite memory 
is eating food with MY best 
friend, David. 

David 
My favourite memories of the 
year are eating lunch with my 
best friend Xavier and eating 
those delicious and nutritious 
(and possible had hidden onion) 
pies. I also liked doing golden 
time and secret boxing with the 
boys and Mr Rivett. 
 

Cooper RK 
T-Ball carnival was the best! 
 April 

My favourite memory of school 
this year was camp. 

Molly 
When I beat everyone 
during Blast Off times 
table practise.  
 

Lucy 
I liked kayaking at camp. It was 
so much fun! I canoed so hard 
and we were so good. 

Max 
Looking for insects in 
the garden. 
 

Pippa 
Camp was my 
favourite 
memory of the 
year. 

Cooper S 
Jumping in the water at camp. 

Ty-Lee 
Making the garden beds. 

Deano 
Playing observa-
tion tag at 
lunchtimes and 
with the class. 

Continued over the page... 


